
 

TDC awards scholarships to promising students

Type Directors Club is accepting applications for two of its scholarships.

The 2021 TDC Superscript Scholarship, sponsored by Monotype, recognises BIPOC students studying type design at a
college or university in the United States and Beatrice Warde Scholarship recognises one female-identifying college junior
whose work demonstrates exceptional talent in the use of typography. Both scholarship recipients will receive $5,000
towards their studies.

For more information and to submit your application, click here. The application deadline is 26 February 2021.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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